

Newsletter 19th December 2018

Every child is unique and at the heart of everything we do.

Head Teacher: Mrs Julia Lawson

Deputy Head: Mr Christopher Gunning Assistant Head: Mrs Patricia Kuevi

Chair of Governors: Ms Claire McDonald

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPECT

Return to School

Children return to school on Thursday 3rd January 2019 at 8:45am

Merry Christmas

It has been a lovely term with a huge range of activities going on. We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.





Christmas Fayre/ Raffle & Secrets

We would like to thank everyone for your support with the Christmas Fayre, Raffle and Secrets gifts.

Please accept our apologies if you felt that the raffle was unfairly drawn. We had taken comments from previous raffles and tried to adopt these within the Christmas raffle.

Future raffles will be drawn as previous raffles have.

You have helped us raise a massive £2835.78

DIARY DATES

4th January 2019—Jack & The Beanstalk Theatre Production

Term Dates

Christmas Break—Thursday 20th December - Tuesday 1st January
Training Day—Wednesday 2nd January
Return to school Thursday 3rd January 2019
Half Term—Monday 11th - Friday 15th February
Easter Break—Monday 8th - Monday 22nd April
May Day—Monday 6th May
Half Term—Monday 27th - Friday 31st May
Training Day—Monday 3rd June
Break up for Summer—Friday 19th July

Assemblies

Celebration Assemblies are every Friday at 9am - all welcome. Wednesday 19th December @ 9am - End of Term Assembly

Outstanding Dinner Monies

We have a number of children with outstanding dinner monies which need to be settled asap. Please see the school office to make payment.

Nursery Places

Please be advised that we have nursery places available. Please see the school office for further information.

Places available for age 3 and up